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November 8, 2024 
 
 
 
Please be advised that the paving portion of the Marine Avenue Rehabilitation 
project is now complete. 
 
Road shouldering and curbing are the remaining items for this project and will be 
completed over the next few weeks depending on weather. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the writer at 604-937-4100. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Stewart Novak 
Manager, Municipal Services 
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